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Kane County State’s Attorney’s Election Complaint Line  

Open for March 19 Primary Election 

Kane County, Ill. - Kane County voters who observe or experience voting problems or 

irregularities during the March 19 primary election should call the Kane County State’s 

Attorney’s Office or the Kane County Sheriff’s Office. 

The election complaint line will be available from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. on March 19, 2024. 

Anyone who experiences or witnesses any possible illegal election activity, such as 

electioneering, illegally placed campaign signs or denial of voting rights at any of Kane 

County’s voting precincts should call (630) 208-5328. Voters can contact the Kane 

County Sheriff by calling (630) 232-6840. 

The complaint line will be staffed by representatives of the Kane County State’s 

Attorney’s Office. Assistant State’s Attorneys will take the complaints about potential 

violations of Illinois election laws and are prepared to ensure compliance with state 

election laws. 

Voters should note that this complaint line is not for election questions, such as polling 

times and places. Voters in need of election information should call the Kane County 

Clerk’s Election Help Line at (630) 232-5990. 

 

* * * 

Zaida Rodriguez 

Grants Administrator / Communications 

Kane County State’s Attorney’s Office 

37W777 Route 38, Suite 300 

St. Charles, IL 60175 

 

Office: (630) 232-3546 
 
Please note my email has changed to: RodriguezZaida@KaneCountyIL.gov 
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